
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice – Regarding Teej Festival 

for Classes Playway, Nursery, L.Kg.,  

U.Kg, I and II 

Dated : 02/08/2024 

Dear Parent/s,        

This is to bring to your notice that the school will be 

celebrating TEEJ festival on Wed, 7
th

August, 2024 

during school hours.  The children of above classes are 

required to come in traditional dress (as appropriate to 

the occasion) or casual dress on Wed., 07.08.2024 for 

the event.  

Class Teacher 

___________________________________________ 

 


